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Top DEP Stories 
   
WJAC: WJAC to host town hall on Rager Mountain Gas Leak 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/wjac-to-host-town-hall-on-rager-mountain-gas-leak# 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Sunoco begins pipeline work in Delaware River at Upper Makefield near 
Washington Crossing site 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/10/04/work-begins-on-sunoco-pipeline-
project-in-upper-makefield-near-washington-crossing/69535509007/  
 
Mentions   
 
Bradford Era: Aqua Pennsylvania expands electric vehicle fleet 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/aqua-pennsylvania-expands-electric-vehicle-
fleet/article_7425b654-03cf-5ff7-aaac-d6783e108e73.html  
 
Delco Times: Pennsylvania still not lifting drought watch for counties in the southeast region 
DEP says, “more consistent precipitation will be needed.” 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2022/10/05/pennsylvania-drought-watch-delaware-county/  
 
Lancaster Farming: Pa. State Conservation Commission Leader Karl Brown Retires After Decades of 
Program Growth 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/pa-state-conservation-commission-
leader-retires-after-decades-of-program-growth/article_6c8aacb6-7fe6-11ed-9afc-c746f486f292.html  
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: EPA finalizes tougher pollution standards for large vehicles like trucks and buses 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2022/12/20/epa-heavy-duty-trucks-new-rule-
emissions-standards-pollution-nitrogen-oxide-buses-vans-biden/stories/202212200086 
 
Climate Change 
 
Phila Inquirer: Climate change is coming for the Jersey Shore, retiring coastal expert warns 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/new-jersey-shore-climate-change-stockton-university-stewart-farrell-
seal-level-rise-20221219.html  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bucks County Times: Pennsylvania continues fight for wildlife, despite setback 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/12/21/game-commission-and-
fish-and-boat-commission-seek-funds-for-wildlife-catfish-bats-goshawk/69744864007/  
 
 
 
Energy 
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Wall Street Journal: Postal Service Outlines Plans to Convert Fleet to Electric Vehicles  
https://www.wsj.com/articles/postal-service-outlines-plans-to-convert-fleet-to-electric-vehicles-
11671571476?mod=hp_listb_pos4  
 
ABC27: Postal Service pledges move to all-electric delivery fleet 
https://www.abc27.com/news/us-world/ap-postal-service-pledges-move-to-all-electric-delivery-fleet/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
 Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Energy independence and border security 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-energy-independence-and-border-security/  
 
KDKA: 2023 begins with an increase in the gas tax in Pennsylvania 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/2023-begins-with-an-increase-in-the-gas-tax-in-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: PA PUC sets January date for public hearing on National Fuel’s rate increase 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pa-puc-sets-january-date-for-public-hearing-on-national-
fuels-rate-increase/article 
 
Sharon Herald: PUC schedules hearings on NFG rate hike 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/puc-schedules-hearings-on-nfg-rate-hike/article_75fcabaa-80d1-
11ed-8107-c7694497ad69.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Gas prices down another dime 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/gas-prices-down-another-dime/article_32dcc214-7fd3-11ed-89a5-
27ea56dfcb6b.html  
 
Gant News: Gas prices drop to lowest level in 18 months for Christmas travelers, $2.99 likely 
https://gantnews.com/2022/12/21/gas-prices-drop-to-lowest-level-in-18-months-for-christmas-
travelers-2-99-likely/  
  
Waste 
Lancaster Farming: About One-Third of the Food Americans Buy is Wasted 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/country-life/food-and-recipes/about-one-third-of-the-food-
americans-buy-is-wasted-opinion/article_9702b333-b50e-5593-aea9-ed1cdabe92c5.html 
 
Water 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Ebensburg Municipal Authority moves water work forward 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/ebensburg-municipal-authority-moves-water-work-
forward/article_c7b0748c-80a3-11ed-86ad-dfe4f8ab2bc8.html  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Jackson Township couple file lawsuit claiming damages from pipeline 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/jackson-township-couple-file-lawsuit-claiming-damages-from-
pipeline/article_17a84f28-80a9-11ed-ae7d-9be92ff8b48a.html 
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Latrobe Bulletin: Small increase in LMA water, sewage fees 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/small-increase-in-lma-water-sewage-
fees/article_69470b19-d595-5bbf-94cd-dbcb61c8d8f8.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Court pulls Conowingo Dam 50-year license 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/court-pulls-conowingo-dam-50-year-license/article_b109152a-
8122-11ed-a5ab-fb11cd9e3030.html 
 
York Daily Record: Conowingo Dam license vacated by Court of Appeals decision 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/maryland/2022/12/21/conowingo-dam-license-vacated-by-
court-of-appeals/69745103007/ 
 
CNN: 3M will stop making hazardous ‘forever chemicals’ starting in 2025 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/12/20/business/3m-forever-chemicals-elimination/index.html  
 
Butler Eagle: Spurred by regulators, 3M to phase out ‘forever chemicals’ 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221221/spurred-by-regulators-3m-to-phase-out-forever-chemicals/  
 
 
Lock Haven Express: BE Twp. passes water ordinance; water line connections next step in township 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/12/be-twp-passes-water-ordinance/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Water authority explains billing cycle after “rounding up” question 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/water-authority-explains-billing-cycle-after-
rounding-up-question/   
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Cooper Township officials put trailer park owners on notice over sewer 
line inspection 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/121822/page/1/story/cooper-township-officials-put-
trailer-park-owners-on-notice  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Environmental Health News: What I learned reporting on environmental health in Pittsburgh in 2022  
https://www.ehn.org/pittsburgh-environment-2658983708.html  
 
Lancaster Farming: Pa. State Conservation Commission Leader Retires After Decades of Program Growth 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/pa-state-conservation-commission-
leader-retires-after-decades-of-program-growth/article_6c8aacb6-7fe6-11ed-9afc-c746f486f292.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Commissioners hear conservation district report 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/commissioners-hear-conservation-district-
report/article_83bb18d7-f710-51de-bd4c-288dd7badc4c.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: U.S. braces for dangerous blast of cold, wind and snow 
https://www.dailyitem.com/wire/us-braces-for-dangerous-blast-of-cold-wind-and-
snow/article_3ba267e0-c77f-5b0f-927b-d3ca97d99def.html  
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Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Pizzeria plants tree rooted in fuss after long battle with town 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122122/page/1/story/pizzeria-plants-tree-rooted-in-fuss  
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